
    
Nick J. Mosby, President   
Baltimore City Council   
   

   

100 N. Holliday Street, Room 400  •  Baltimore, Maryland 21202   

(410) 396-4804  •  Fax: (410) 539-0647  

MEMORANDUM   
To:      Celeste Amato   

      Clerk, Board of Estimates   

      204 City Hall, 100 N. Holiday Street   

      Baltimore, MD 21202   

      Celeste.amato@baltimorecity.gov   

From:    Council President Nick J. Mosby 

Date:    June 25, 2024   

Re:    

   

Board of Estimates Memorandum – Request to Note “No” Votes – June 26, 2024   

 

Based on the final agenda for the Board of Estimates’ June 26, 2024 meeting, I wish to have my “nay” vote noted on the 
following items contained on the Board’s routine agenda:   

SB-24-11924 – Impact Investment Area Neighborhood Revitalization Fund ARPA Award 

SB-24-12058 – Let’s Thrive Baltimore – ARPA FY24 

SB-24-12108 – Award EAR – GS24807 – Engine Company 45 Roof Replacement for Cole Roofing Company, 

Inc. 

SB-24-12116 – Award EAR for GS24806 – Baltimore City Fire Department HazMat Station Roof Replacement 

for Cole Roofing Company, Inc. 

SB-24-12175 – First Amendment to the interagency agreement between MORP and BCRP for ARPA Grant 

442213 

SB-24-12097 – MOU & Right of Entry Agreement with C.G.H. Limited Partnership for Community Affordabile 

Internet Access and Expansion 

SB-24-12058 – Let’s Thrive Baltimore, Inc. – ARPA FY24 

SB-24-12373 – Account Correction to SB-24-11356 Emergency Procurement Request SCON-001547 TEAM 

Service Corporation 

SB-24-12143 – Third Amendment to the Professional Services/Consultant Agreement with The University of 

Baltimore (UBALT)  

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact my office at (410) 396-

4804.   

 


